	              Town of Lincoln Monthly Board Meeting Minutes January 19th, 2022
The monthly town meeting for the Town of Lincoln was held on Wednesday January 19th, 2022 at 630 pm at the townhall.   
Meeting was called to order by Chairman Bruce Auseth.  Members present, Bruce Auseth Chairman, Cody Ritscher supervisor, and Carolyn Thomsen Clerk. Clerk noted all notices were posted as required.
Minutes were read by Clerk, Cody made motion to approve, Bruce second.
Treasurer’s balance reflected $17,925.17 in checking and $38,920.41 in savings, for total of $56,845.58 (with Tax money $107,513.77).  Cody made motion to approve, Bruce second. Town orders 4823-4834 in the amount of $9,333.62 were approved and paid.   

Bruce Auseth reported on information from the  January 17th WI Town’s association meeting held at the court house.   The ARPA fund use was discussed and based on Treasury’s interim final rule it will ease the reporting requirement along with extending the approved fund usage.   Town board will have further use discussions in the upcoming months.  

Clerk reported there will be no February primary election in 2022 within Lincoln township.   

Cody Ritscher made motion to adjourn, Bruce Auseth 2nd, meeting adjourned.  Next meeting Tuesday February 22nd, 2022 at 6:30 pm at the townhall.

                                                                  Carolyn Thomsen, Town Clerk
